
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
This is a letter of recommendation for Max Jones and S&J Construction of 
Newport, Oregon.   S&J Construction performed the role of general contractor in 
the building of a custom home for us on the Oregon Coast.  Max Jones, the 
entire S&J staff, and their sub-contractors worked as a cohesive team along with 
the architect and landscaper to complete the project to our total satisfaction.  Max 
and all the contractors he engaged were professional and skilled in their 
respective fields.  The work was completed with no major problems in a quality 
manner.  In addition, the team willingly incorporated changes as requested by us, 
during the construction phase.  Max, in particular, did an excellent job in 
coordinating the many activities to keep the project on track.  We are very 
satisfied with the quality of the completed work as well as the team's ethical 
behavior.   Max and his personnel were also recognized for managing the job site 
in a clean, courteous manner by our neighbors, which was very important to us. 
 We recommend S&J Construction to others, and would hire them again 
ourselves if the opportunity were to arise.   
Sincerely,  
Steve and Brenda Butt!


